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Subject: RE: New Modification Proposal 0222: Amendment of Interconnector 

UK's Minimum Wobbe Limit

Dear Sirs,

Thank you for consulting on the above proposal.  

BOC is pleased to support Modification Proposal 0222 as it believes that
1 the shared point of entry will lead to rapid dilution effects within
the UK pipeline network
2 that the process control on gas-fired generation equipment would be
capable of accommodating minor deviations
3 domestic users would not be materially effected,   
and
4 security of supply would be enhanced. 

Christopher Webb
Commercial Manager - Utilities
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